We have been busy during the last lockdown period supporting staff, fallows and students. During this
We have been busy during the last lockdown period supporting staff, fellows and students. During this period a lot of fellows decided to 1(2)6.2(s).696 0 wrud38h7t2fpflapeoccasion Whishave work extended member of with most work being carried out from home. We have equipment in WCDC and JR said that he successfully managed to remotely wipe four servers from home.
We are now back to manning the office on a three week rota basis as before. This will be kept under review as we anticipate that things may change again on June 21
st when the next Government advice is issued. If things go well then in theory we could all go back into the office but whether we actwactbeing discuss@I

 $Minutes\ of\ the\ Computpu\ TJ\quad 0.002\ Tc\ -0.013\ Tw\ [(S)3.6(au)12.8(l)-2.6(\ )-11(S)3.7(am)19.1(u)2.1(el)-2.6(s\ Month of\ Month of$ 

About two months ago a zero day Exchange server vulnerability was announced. Microsoft immediately released some patches but unfortunately the hackers were ready and servers were already

Maintenance/Service costs have decreased by over 50% because we had provisionally budgeted last year to upgrade the website which didn't happen. The current thinking is that one of the College's